Summary of discussion about organization of the maintenance training.

Participants were satisfied with the overall organization of this training that
they found very intensive.
Overall agreement is that in the future it could last 3.5 days instead
of 2.5 days, with one day dedicated to newcomers only with special lectures and
practical exercises.
It was wished to keep the maintenance training open as well to newcomers
than to more experienced people as it was the case here.
Some participants expressed their wish to have such training organized
once a year, although organization committee insisted that it would probably not
be possible because of the amount of necessary preparation. Probably once every
two year would be more feasible.
Some participants suggested some documentation and presentations to be
sent before the meeting.
All were very pleased with the real-time update of the website (gmapdoc)
with access to presentations and exercises.



